Nl Gmaill Bob Uttl <uttibob@gmail.com>

URGENT: Your letter to the BC Human Rights Tribunal

Bob Uttl <uttibob@gmail.com> Fri, Jul 18, 2025 at 11:13 AM
To: admin@drshermanbrainhealth.com, sherman.neuropsychology@gmail.com,
elisabeth.sherman@albertahealthservices.ca

Dr Elisabeth Sherman

VIA EMAIL TO
admin@drshermanbrainhealth.com
sherman.neuropsychology@gmail.com

elisabeth.sherman@albertahealthservices.ca

Re: Your letter to BC Human Rights Tribunal dated July 10, 2025

Dear Dr. Sherman:

It has been brought to my attention that you wrote a letter to the BC Human Rights Tribunal (BCHRT). In the letter,
you stated that Dr. John Braxton Suffield informed you that Strauss, Sherman, and Spreen (2006) book was referred
to during the BCHRT proceedings.

You stated that you

1. “would like to clarify some of the statements which referenced my book [Strauss et al, 2006 book]”

2. “hope this [your letter] serves to clarify some misinformation about my book [Strauss et al., 2006 book]...”

Unfortunately, you did not set out the statements verbatim and equally unfortunately you did not explain why they
were “misinformation.”

As you may appreciate, accusing another professional — myself -- of providing “misinformation” to the Tribunal in a live
judicial proceedings is a serious charge that requires you to back up your claims with the necessary specificity/detail,
as well as raising your concerns with myself first (which you have not done).

Accordingly, please:

1. Set out verbatim “the statements which referenced my [your] book [Strauss et al., 2006 book]” and which you
aimed to “clarify” with your letter to the Tribunal

. Set out which parts of those statements you believe to be “misinformation”

. Set out the basis for your beliefs that the statements or their parts are “misinformation.

. Clarify whether Dr. John Braxton Suffield merely “informed” you about your book being referenced in the
BCHRT proceeding or whether he or someone else asked you to send your letter to the BCHRT.

. Provide the information Dr. John Braxton Suffield or anyone else provided to you that lead to your letter to the
BCHRT.
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Please do so at your earliest convenience. If | do not hear from you and do no receive the requested clarifications
promptly, at the latest by close of Monday, July 21, 2025, | will assume you have no factual basis for your grave
accusations and are unable to provide them.

Best regards,
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Dr. Bob Uttl

Email: uttlbob@gmail.com
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